
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

I am writing to you about Ash Wednesday which this year is on Wednesday 17th February, during half term. 
As many of you will be unable to attend Church services this year, we would like to invite you to participate 
in our Ash Wednesday service. 
 
You will find it at the following link https://youtu.be/IIWfzP6YJ-s 
 
In order to participate you will need, a small amount of oil or an eyeliner pencil. 
 

Please be assured of my prayers during this time and if you would like to contact me with any prayer 

request please do, you can email on alana.murphy@ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Alana Murphy 
School Chaplain  
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